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Hello Eric Christianson - As a resident of the Bay Creek neighborhood, I 
am writing to register my opposition to the liquor license request by Kate 
at 402 W Lakeside St. A nice family neighborhood does not need or want a 
bar. No good can come of a bar located near the south side and downtown 
too. 
 
Kate has been operating the coffee shop like a bar (actually installing a 
bar) since the last time she got an expanded liquor license. 
 
 
Please oppose. 
 
 
Thank you for listening, 
Lisa Fike 

 


